
 

 

Our prayers have been asked for sick parishioners & friends that they may be healed & comforted during this time: 
Bridie Burke, Bernice Burke, Miran Kasalo, Martin Leonard, Joan Moran,  Catherin Leonard,  

Tony Ledda, Sarah Drummond, Margaret Holland,  Jacob Draper, Peg Wilcox 
We pray for those who have died  and all those whose Anniversaries occur in the month of  July 

that they may enter Joyfully into God’s Kingdom  
Mary Keenan, Salvatore, Basil, Maria & Fortunato Caccetta, Salrina Anello, David Phillips, Kevin Jose, Pat Gannon, Anna de Gier, 

Michael Pham, Hopetoun, Chapman, Edwin Ray, Shannon Risson, Nunzuio Napoleone, Mary Kenny, Eileen Mc Inerney, 
Guido Paciocco, Jack Sutherland, Caterina Borgolotto, Domenico & Elidia Paliotta, Jack O’Brien 

 

ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEKEND 24th & 25th  July 

SACRED HEART 9.00am 

Special Minister:  Aminda, Dharshanie 

Reader:  B. Flynn     

ST THOMAS VIGIL 6.00pm & 10.30am  

Special Minister   6.00pm:  W. Watson, L. Leahy, J. Bohan 

Special Minister 10.30am:  B. Riordan, C. Riordan, A. Kerr 

6.00pm: Reader:  T. Corcoran  Commentator:  T. Holland   Set Up:  K. Salm 

10.30am: Reader:   M. Kenny   Commentator:  B. Iacobucci  Set Up:   C. & B. Riordan 

Counters:  T. Quinlan, B. Murray    Cleaners:  L. Carty, J. de Carlo (14th August) 

Mass will still be recorded and uploaded onto our Websites 

*****NO MASSES AT ST PETER’S UNTIL DISTANCE RESTRICTIONS ARE REMOVED***** 

Sunday 18th July 2021 

                     St. Mary’s 

204 Grimshaw St., 

Greensborough, 3088 

Parish: 9435 1543   Presbytery:  7036 9329 

Email: Greensborough@cam.org.au 

Website: www.cam.org.au/greensborough 

Secretaries: Frances Olofsson & Sharon Prosser 

Communications Officer: Denise Chang-Faux  

Mass Times 

Monday: Liturgy of the word 9.15am 

Tuesday to Friday: Mass 9.15am 

Saturday: Mass 8.30am & Vigil Mass 6.30pm 

Sunday: Mass 8.00am, 10.00am & 5.00pm 

Reconciliation Times 

Saturday: 9.00am & 5.45pm  

Parish School Principal 

Mrs. Marisa Matthys Ph: 9433 4000 or Email 

principal@smgreensborough.catholic.edu.au     
        

    Sacred Heart    
25 Gipson Street, 

Diamond Creek 3089 

Parish: 9401 6361 

Email: DiamondCreek@cam.org.au  

Website: www.pol.org.au/diamondcreek 

Secretary: Pat Guatta 

Mass Times 

Wednesday & Friday: Mass 9.15am 

 

Sunday: Mass 9.00am 

Reconciliation Times 

Friday:  9.45am to 10.15am 

Parish School Principal 

Mr. Jim O’Sullivan Ph: 9438 1590 or Email 

principal@shdiamondcreek.catholic.edu.au 
      
      

St. Thomas the Apostle 

251 Diamond Creek Road, 

Greensborough Nth 3088 

Parish: 9434 7373  

Email: greensboroughnorth@cam.org.au  

Website: www.pol.org.au/greensboroughnorth 

Secretary: Lisa Leahy  

Mass Times 

Tuesday & Thursday: Mass 9.15am 

Saturday: Vigil Mass 6.00pm 

Sunday: Mass 10.30am 

Reconciliation Times 

Saturday: 9.30am to 10.00am 

Parish School Principal 

Mr David Delaney Ph: 9434 4565 or Email 

principal@stgreensboroughnth.catholic.edu.au 

The Partnered Parishes of: 

Parish Priest: Fr. Steven Rigo     Assistant Priests: Fr. Tao Pham & Fr. Dixon George 

Parish Pastoral Associates: Jacinta Bright & Sr. Margaret Sapsford 



 

 WORSHIP & PRAYER 

LOW GLUTEN HOSTS: There is now a small quantity of Low Gluten Hosts available at our Masses.  

These hosts will be available from the main celebrant. If you approach him and let him know you would like to receive the Low Gluten 

Host. 

 PRAYERS FOR THE SICK WITHIN OUR PARISHES:  If you wish to have someone added  or removed from the sick or Anniversaries list 

for our newsletter could you please notify Pat 9401 6361 or Lisa 9434 7373. 

TRYBOOKING & QR CODES 

UNDER CURRENT RESTRICTIONS 25TH MAY 2021, MASKS MUST BE WORN IN THE CHURCH. 

As part of these changes, electronic record keeping became mandatory for all venues and facilities, including our Places of 

Worship. Importantly, activities involving ceremonies and religious gatherings, weddings and funerals within a Place of Worship, 

must use an electronic record keeping system that is compatible with the Victorian Government’s visitation application program-

ming interface (API).  

  This density quotient still applies and API compatible electronic record keeping is now mandatory. 

 Everyone entering the Church can scan the QR Code using the camera on their smartphone or tablet device. 

 In exceptional circumstances, due to age, disability etc., the Parish has the ability to manually record their attendance 

(and maintain records for a period of 28 days). This form of record keeping should only be offered as a backstop solution, 

as it does not provide ‘real time’ connectivity to the Department of Health’s contact tracing system.  

 Sacred Heart & St Thomas Parishes will continue to use the Trybooking system to enable parishioners to book in for 

Mass so we do not exceed our density quotient. 

PLENARY COUNCIL 

Fan the Flame Prayer Initiative:  

Together we continue to pray for the gift of the Holy Spirit for the Australian church. 

‘Listening to What the Spirit is Saying ………..’ 

FAN THE FLAME 

Towards Plenary Assembly One October 2021 

   You must  come away to some  lonely place  all by yourselves   

and rest for a while 

Mark 6:7-13 

Our Aboriginal culture has taught us to be still and to wait… We wait for the rain to fill our rivers and water the thirsty earth… 

We wait on God, too. We don’t worry. We know that in time and in the spirit of dadirri (that deep listening and quiet stillness) 

his way will be clear. 

(Miriam-Rose Ungunmerr, “Dadirri: Inner Deep Listening and Quiet Still Awareness”, Miriam-Roes Foundation, accessed 23 April 
2021, https://www.miriamrosefoundation.org.au/about-dadirri.) 

www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/fantheflame/ 

INFORMATION SESSION FOR THE PERMANENT DIACONATE  

DO YOU FEEL LIKE BEING CALLED TO SERVE?  

The Permanent Diaconate is open to single and married men who want to serve God and the Church as ordained ministers.  

COME & SEE! An Information Session about the Permanent Diaconate will be held on 14 August, Saturday 10:00 -11.45 am at the 

Catholic Theological College (CTC), East Melbourne.  

For more information:  

Watch: Melbourne’s Deacons  https://youtu.be/q2RhNDbtTS0  

Watch: Pope Francis’ 2020 Prayer Intention for Deacons https://youtu.be/NuG99HD1LaY  

Read More: [Brochure] https://www.cam1.org.au/permanent-diaconate  

Contact: Office of the Permanent Diaconate (Phone) 03 9412 335 (Email) diaconate@cam.org.au  

COMMUNITY LIFE 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE:  We wish to advise all community groups that should you wish to have an event listed in our Weekly 

Newsletter the deadline is the 2.00pm on the Wednesday prior. Should you have any queries please contact Lisa in the Parish Office.  

http://www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/fantheflame/


 

 

EXPLANATION OF COLLECTIONS 
In every Parish, there are two collections and two separate accounts, 

The Presbytery collection/account (1st coll.) provides the pastoral stipend and living costs of the Priest. 
The Church collection/account (2nd coll.) provides for the maintenance, office and staff expenses of the Parish. 

ALIGHT YOUTH GROUP 

This invitation is open to all young people within our Parishes aged between 15 to 30. Our youth group meets on the 

1st Friday of every month at 7.30pm. We come together in friendship, fun and to become "Alight" in our faith. 

Youth Mass will be held every 3rd Sunday of each month, 5pm at St Mary's Church. The next Youth Mass will be held on Sunday 18th 

July and we look forward to seeing you all there. If you are aged between 15-30 yrs and would like to volunteer at one of our Youth 

Masses, please contact us.  We would love more volunteers to read and participate in the mass!  

If you would like to find out more, register your attendance to come along to our next gathering or enquire about participating in the 
Youth Mass, please contact Nicole Ridler, 0403 714 045 or Caitlin Jakubik 0455 251 045 

FIRST WORLD DAY FOR GRANDPARENTS AND THE 

ELDERLY  25th JULY 

The theme chosen by Pope Francis for this celebration is ‘I am 

with you always’. (Mat.28:20) 

To be celebrated each year near the feast day of St Anne, the 

mother of Mary and the grandmother of the Lord Jesus, Pope 

Francis  drew on the scripture of the Presentation in the Temple, 

saying “the Holy Spirit even today stirs up thoughts and words of 

wisdom in the elderly.  The voice of the elderly is precious 

because it sings the praises of God and preserves the roots of 

peoples.” 

 

DID YOU KNOW…. 

Did you know that it was late June in 1847 when the local church 

of Melbourne was established.  On the 9 July in that same year, Fr 

James Goold was named as the first bishop.  Speaking recently,  

Archbishop Comensoli explained how Bishop Goold chose to 

‘create Missions of various shapes, sizes and purposes.’   

Then wherever God’s people had settled he set up new Missions. 

Missions for particular groups of people were established too 

such as Missions for prisoners, for port workers and for migrants.  

Read Archbishop Comensoli’s talk to clergy and lay leaders ‘Take 

the Way of the Gospel Re-Imagining our Local Church as Mission 

Communities’ www.melbournecatholic.org.au/mission  

MORNING TEA VIA ZOOM  

Our partnered parishes Zoom morning tea has been transferred to the last Friday of each month. Come along and join in. We have 

enjoyed developing friendships across parishes and listening and sharing with each other whatever is happening in our day to day 

lives. We start at 10.30am, to give people who go to morning Mass time to get home again and we finish at 12.00pm. We would love 

you to join us. 

If you are interested please contact Jacinta Bright by email at Jacina.bright@cam.org.au and she will send you a link 

to the gathering. It is very simple to join in via the link… just press and go.  

COMMUNITY LIFE 

SENIOR MOMENTS: Wednesday 21st July, 12.00pm, Lunch and games in Parish Centre. BYO Lunc h. 

Wednesday 4th August 12.00om, Movie at Pat Frisby’s house. More details to follow. 



 

  



 

 Our Partner Parishes respectfully acknowledge the Wurundjeri people who are the traditional custodians of this land 

and we pay respect to the Elders past and present. 

Sacred Heart, St. Thomas the Apostle & St. Mary’s Parishes are all members of the Diamond Valley Deanery. 


